
Small Group Questions on break until the Fall  
 
As Small Groups Pastor, John Dehnert mentioned a couple of weeks ago, due to the summer time, 
things slow down a bit in the small group world. Therefore, we won’t be writing any Small Group 
Questions during this time. We’ll let you know when this starts up again. Until then, please see our list 
of suggested curriculum for alternatives. Go to: http://www.therocksandiego.org/smallgroups/ and 
click the “Curriculum Resource List” link found at the bottom of the Recent Messages box. Have fun 
and let us know if you need anything! 
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